
 

Decathlon recalls Baby Seat 100 BClip 
 

Decathlon has announced a voluntary recall of the Baby Seat 100 Bclip. The 
attachment point of the child’s buckle may break if a turquoise blue line appears on 
the front of the black buckle. 
  

 
  
Affected units were sold between 01 October 2018 and 20 November 2019. 
  
Consumers who own the Baby Seat are advised to stop using the product immediately 
and visit the nearest Decathlon store for a full refund or a product replacement. 
  
For more information, please visit Decathlon’s website or contact Decathlon’s 
Customer Relations Centre at +65 6225 4773. 
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